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AAF’s Jacqueline Varas and Philip Rossetti argue that the United States should repeal the Jones Act in an op-ed 
published in The Hill. Below is an excerpt:

AMERICANACTIONFORUM.ORG

https://www.americanactionforum.org/experts/jacqueline-varas/
https://www.americanactionforum.org/experts/philip-rossetti/

